Correspondence Recognizing Staff: September 2025

Fw: ReShare Implementation Template 2022 (with examples).xlsx

From: Tessa Killian <killian@senylrc.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 12:17 PM

To: Nina Acosta <nacosta@midhudson.org>; Laurie Shedrick <Ishedrick@midhudson.org>
Subject: Re: ReShare Implementation Template 2022 (with examples).xlsx

Hi Laurie and Nina,

Thank you for doing this for this pilot. | greatly appreciate the contribution that you made to this effort. This the first addition of records from an public library and from an
Innovative system.

Best,

Tessa

Tessa Killian (she/her)

Executive Director

Seoutheastern NY Library Resources Council
21 S. Elting Corners Rd.

Highland, NY 12528

Office Phone: (845) 883-9065 ext. 114
Mobile/Text: (845) 834-7324
killian®@senylrc.org | www.senylrc.org

Thank you for joining us!

Staatsburg Library<staatslibrary@gmail.com> © & Reply 4 Replyall /> Forward & [
To: © Rebekkah Smith Aldrich Tue 8/5/2025 1:33 PM

o You replied on Wed 8/6/2025 4:05 PM

Rebekkah,

Thanks again for coming to celebrate with us last week!

Too often we are reaching out to you and the staff at MHLS because we are in need of advice, support, assistance etc. (and you are always there for us). But it really is an honor and a
pleasure to spend time celebrating with you! We feel so thrilled to have so much to celebrate this year. I'm glad you could share the good times, smiles and joy with us too.
Take care and enjoy the rest of the summer. See you soon!

Lorraine

Lorraine Rothman

Library Director

Staatsburg Library

70 Old Post Road

Staatsburg, NY 12580-5232

(845) 889-4683

www.staatsburglibrary.org

staatslibrary@gmail.com



Fw: Road Trip Feedback

From: Brooke Stevens <bstevens@starrlibrary.org>
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2025 2:36 PM

To: Laura Crisci <lcrisci@midhudson.org>

Subject: Road Trip Feedback

Hi Laura,

I hope you're having a great summer.

I just wanted to let you know that the positive feedback from patrons has been consistently wonderful. 1 just had a
Rhinebeck resident who is a 911 dispatcher that services a huge area across several counties and Connecticut who said
that the Road Trip has been a terrific way to get to know the different communities that she's interacted with in a
positive and engaging way. She wanted me to pass along "kudos to whomever came up with this!".

I thought you and your team would like to know. Bravos all around. :-)

Take care.

Best,

Brooke

Brooke Stevens (she/her)
Director of Collections and Operations
Starr Library

MHLS / HomeBoost / Central Hudson Partnership

Kutter, Aisha <akutter@cenhud.com> © 4 Reply % Replyall > Forward &

To: @ Rebekkah Smith Aldrich Wed 7/23/2025 1:55 PM
Start reply with: It was great meeting you as well! ] [ Wery exciting! ][ Great to see you tool ]
Hi Rebekkah,

As always, it was a pleasure seeing you today! We are so excited for the launch of the program. | wanted to let you know that our alliance / collaboration is the first in the nation!
HomeBoost is using us as inspiration to launch similar joint utility / library partnerships across the country, with one other pilot that is being launched two weeks after us.

I’'m happy that despite some setbacks, we are first in the nation!
-Aisha

Aisha Kutter

Residential Energy Efficiency Program Manager
Gentral Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation
284 South Avenue

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

Office: 845-790-1813

ower. Possibm;.,-e:

?eoP‘e‘P
Central Hudson

A FORTIS COMPANY



